
Math  12:05 – 1:05 Second Grade News 
News in Our Classroom 

 

It is hard to believe that it is May!!   Second grade 

has been learning about wants and needs in Social 

Studies, some of the planets in Science, and Fractions 

have been introduced in Math class.  

 

The class is continuing to write paragraphs in English 

and are improving each time. Students are answering 

questions in complete sentences on worksheets.   We 

are preparing for them to move on to third grade. 

 

The school picnic is coming up and the class voted for 

red as their t-shirt color.  There will be more 

information coming home soon.  Pray for a nice day! 

 

Have a great rest of the week!! 

Important Dates 

 

May 11th – Library Awards and Book Raffle 

 

May 14th – School Picnic Day 

 

May 21st – Last Day for Grades 1-7 
 

 
English – The class is learning what the helping verbs 

are and how to classify an interrogative sentence. 

 

Math – Fractions are being covered as well as 

reviewing two digit addition and subtraction.  Please 

review addition and subtraction facts at home. 

 

Phonics – The class is completing worksheets with a 

passage and different consonant blends to look for. 

 

Reading – Carl the Complainer is the current story.   

It is about writing a petition and receiving signatures. 

 

Religion – The Church Lives Today  is the next 

chapter.  We are discussing Bishop’s and The Pope and 

how a Pope is chosen. 

 

Science – The Moon will be the main topic and the 

class will make a foldable of facts about it.  It will be 

about the phases and how it looks from the Earth. 

 

Social Studies – Needs and Wants is the current 

lesson.  The class watched a short video and will 

complete a foldable to go with it classifying what we 

need and want. 

 
 

Congratulations to 

second grade on 

receiving First 

Communion!!! 

 

 

 


